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6th July 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Class 2's Design and Technology project this term is making picnic sandwiches. Your child 
designed their own sandwich last week and we will be making them during the morning of 
Tuesday 12th July. In the afternoon we are going to have a picnic with our sandwiches on the 
field.  
 
If your child would like to bring in a blanket to sit on and/or a teddy bear or soft cuddly toy for 
the picnic they are more than welcome. 
 
Just to confirm all dietary requirements have been considered when designing and the correct 
items will be purchased for them to make their sandwich. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions, please come and speak to me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

G. Geere 
 
Mrs Geere 
Class 2 Teacher 

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


